Sopris Village Homeowners Association

March, 2018 Newsletter
CEDAR FIBER NETWORK

Sopris Village has been contacted by Cedar Networks about providing high speed internet and telephone service to Sopris Village.

This is the information provided by them for your consideration.

Sopris Village needs HIGH SPEED INTERNET. We are a locally owned internet and phone provider who has been building fiber optic infrastructure in Colorado for over 18-years and in the Roaring Fork Valley for 10+ years. 

Cedar Networks has been providing services to the people we trust: our schools, banks, fire departments, police departments and municipalities from Durango to Aspen and beyond. We have installed over 8100 miles of fiber to serve these institutions. Now, we are well positioned to offer fast and affordable solutions to you. 

With the infrastructure in place we are expanding our footprint to residents and businesses. We are now introducing fiber and other high-speed telecommunication services to businesses and residents at an affordable price!

Installing fiber optics is an expensive proposition which is why no one has done it. We trench each foot underground and connecting cables from every utilities pole on our way to you. We have a solution, teamwork! The solution is aggregating demand. Cedar Networks is teaming up with neighborhoods to campaign for fiber. 

There will be an additional $16,000 in make-ready (repair) work that needs done
before we can proceed with the fiber installation. 
Including the repair costs, the target number of subscribers required to fund the build would be 57. Hitting this number would negate the need to collect any additional funds for the $77,986 build required to service the neighborhood. Meaning we cover 100% of the construction if you can raise 57 subscribers.  

For installation this upcoming summer construction season we need to meet the goal of 57 subscribers by April 15th to allow time to acquire the necessary permits and arrange scheduling.

Each home will have a onetime installation fee of $100.00 including modem and wifi router with no monthly equipment fees.

The cost for residential service is $60.00 per month for internet.

$10.00 per phone line per month with unlimited long distance. 

Increased internet speeds of a minimum of 100mbps upload and 100mbps download.

Increased home values of 3.1%

Greater reliability then other providers in our area.

The ability to keep your current phone number.

1 year contract required.

Click here to join the fiber campaign for your neighborhood! http://www.cedarnetworks.com/fiberhood-signup/
Together, fast internet is possible! 

With gratitude,

Gretchen Geary 

Cedar Networks, Roaring Fork Valley Manager 
970-759-9521, ggeary@cedarnetworks.com
